
Dear Senate Judiciary Committee: 
 
My name is Janice Roberts, a resident of Lakeview, Oregon. Please vote NO on Senate Bill 978! This will 
do nothing to secure our state from potential gun related violence. Again, criminals do not pay attention 
to laws. This bill will criminalize thousands of law abiding citizens. Thank you.  
 
"Those who give up essential Liberty, to purchase a little temporary Safety, deserve neither Liberty or 
Safety."  Benjamin Franklin 
 


